
 

 

 

  

             

 14 June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The Transition Days for students joining us in September 2024 are detailed below and there is a New 
Intake Parents’ Evening taking place on Wednesday 26 June 2024 at 6pm in Bader Hall 

Transition Days - Tuesday 25 and Wednesday 26 June 2024 

On both days, parents are requested to drop off and pick up their children at a pre-arranged point off site. Year 6 

students will be met at Main Reception on the first day, which is located on the right, as you walk up Kings Hill Road 

and then taken to the assembly point at Bader tennis courts. Older siblings are more than welcome to walk them 

straight up to the tennis courts. 

Please bring in the Transition Task ‘All about me’ on the second day, 26 June. These will be collected by tutors 

during registration. 

Timings 

• Day 1: Arrive at 9:15am.  School ends at 3:15pm 

• Day 2: Arrive at your allocated classroom (as given during day 1) by 8:50am at the latest. School ends at 

3:15pm 

 

Break and Lunch 

Year 6 students will be able to purchase food from our food outlet at break and lunch time over the two days.  

Please bring cash in for this.  Alternatively, they can bring in a packed lunch.  Please ensure they bring a drink in 

with them. 

 

Equipment 

• Year 6 students are to wear their current primary school uniform 

• On first day, bring in current P.E kit and only those who do not have P.E on that day will need to bring it in 

on second day 

• On both days Year 6 students will need a pencil case, notebook, drink, money, lunch (if not buying from our 

food outlet) 

 

Further details regarding transition arrangements can be found on our website under Information – Transition from 

Primary School. 

We look forward to meeting and getting to know our new Year 7 students before they join us in September 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Year 6 to 7 Transition Team 

transition@keslichfield.org.uk 
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